
From: Trotta, Jacqueline
To: Casey Shepard (casey.shepard@aecc.com)
Cc: Stephen Cain (Stephen.Cain@aecc.com)
Subject: AR0049611_Permit Renewal Reminder
Date: Friday, August 04, 2017 2:38:00 PM

Casey,
 
Just making sure you guys were on top of the permit (Magnet Cove) renewal for the above
referenced permit. A complete renewal is due to the Department by 11/1/17.
 
Thanks,
 
Jacqueline Trotta
Enforcement Analyst
Office of Water Quality
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
501-682-0632
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